
January Newsletter           
              

                          School News….

● The school store is open Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
Small novelty items are available for student 
purchase.

● Please be reminded that our orchestra concert 
(grade 5) will occur at Frontier Middle School.

  

  Important Dates…

● 1/6/2023 - Falcon Friday
● 1/12/2023 - Orchestra Concert - 7:00 pm (Gr5 - FMS)
● 1/16/2023 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day Observed
● 1/18/2023 - Band Concert- 6:30 pm
● 1/20/2023 Tie Dye/Neon Colors Day (Let’s brighten up 

our dark winter days!)

                                 Principal’s Notes
● Every five weeks, there will be a district-wide analysis of attendance patterns in each of our Frontier school 

buildings.  Students who miss 10% of the semester school days will receive attendance information letters or 
additional contact by our school personnel.  It is our goal to partner with our families to reduce absenteeism 
rates in our schools.  Consistent attendance and participation in school promotes social, emotional and 
academic growth in our students.

● Please make sure Big Tree Elementary has the most current copies of custodial documents on file.  Our 
school must comply with the most current documents we have on record.  Updates should be sent to Donna 
Bianca in the main office.

● Colder Weather - We are seeing a lot of our students entering and exiting without appropriate cold weather 
clothing.  This winter has already shown us several challenges with changing weather conditions.  Please 
make sure your child is in the appropriate cold weather attire.

● Our school drop-off time is 8:30 am.  Most staff members are participating in meetings, planning, or staff 
development initiatives.  We do not have staff available to supervise for early drop off or late pick up.  Please 
consider using the Right at School Before and After school program should you have these needs. Information 
can be found on the district website under the community tab.


